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ASSOCIATE MEMBERS NO. 34-89 RE: INSTITUTE'S 1989 INVESTMENT ADVISERS
CONFERENCE __________________________________________________________ The Investment
Company Institute's 1989 Investment Advisers Conference will be held on September
20-22, 1989 in Los Angeles, California at the Century Plaza Hotel. The conference panels
will focus on current developments in SEC regulation, ERISA, marketing, international
activities, methods and procedures to prevent insider trading, and a discussion of
California's investment adviser law. There also will be a discussion of the SEC's proposed
legislation authorizing the creation of self- regulatory organizations for investment advisers.
This conference has been extremely successful since its inception in 1984. Last year,
almost 500 investment advisers attended our Investment Advisers Conference in New York
City. We are hopeful that this year's conference will be equally successful. A brochure for
the conference is attached for your information. A tear-off registration card is included in
the brochure and can be used to sign up for the conference. We look forward to seeing you
in Los Angeles. Robert L. Bunnen, Jr. Assistant General Counsel Attachment
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